
February 13, 2023

Dear WPS Families:

Last month, I shared with you the FY’24 Proposed Budget in advance of the January School
Committee meeting budget presentation. At last week’s School Committee meeting on February
9th, I presented revisions to the FY’24 budget proposal. The video of the presentation and the
slides are posted on the District website. The public budget hearing will take place at the March
9th School Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Emily J. Parks
Superintendent

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tBd58yleirs
http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/userfiles/files/FY'24%20REVISED%20Budget%20Presentation%202-9-23.pdf

